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28th January 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Football Competition – Beacon of Light 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in a football competition at the Beacon of Light on 
Wednesday 29th January.  The event will begin at 9:30 and therefore we would ask that the 
children be brought to school by 8:30 am at the latest, ready for a prompt departure at 
8:45am. They will be back in school for lunch as normal.  
 
Children will be provided with a school football strip but will also need appropriate footwear 
and warm clothing. Due to the number of teams in attendance, the Beacon are planning on 
using the outdoor pitches. This means children can wear trainers or moulded boots. Layers 
of clothing are recommended as it can be rather windy outside at times, especially at this 
time of year. 
 
Could I ask that all parents of children attending fill in the attached consent form from the 
Beacon and ensure it is returned to school. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Mr G Fannan 
PE Lead 
 
 
 
 

 
 
I ___________________________________________________________give permission  
 
for ____________________________________________________ to attend the football  
 
competition at the Beacon of Light on Wednesday 29th January 2020. 
 
 


